
 
P.O. Box 14460 
St. Louis, MO   63178-4460 

114 Old State Road 
Ellisville, MO  63021 
Phone: (636) 527-3877
 

Date: April 03, 2007 
To: PC04F / PC06F fuse customers 
Subject: PC04F / PC06F Fuse END of LIFE NOTICE 
 
 
Cooper Bussmann is discontinuing the PC04F and PC06F fuse Series. 
 
The recommended replacement for the PC06F is the RoHS compliant 0603FA-R Series CHIP™ Fuse. 
 
The 0603FA-R Series is immediately available and its data sheet is on our website 
(www.cooperbussmann.com). 
 


